
 
Term 1  Week 10– Thur 1st April, 2021 

 

HAPPY EASTER 
After todays festivities and assembly we will 
break for two weeks holiday and staff will 
return on Monday 19th April and students on 
20th April for what will be a busy term. 
 
Days we have booked are: 
 
Friday 23rd  April: (Alternate Friday 30th ) 
Cross Country @ Gooloogong.  This is a 
whole school event.  Younger students wil 
join other small schools in tabloid and craft 
activities while 8 years onwards will compete 
in he 2 and 3 km. You received a note 
previously.  Please complete and return first 
day back with money. 
 
Wednesday 28th April: 
School Photos-envelopes will be sent home 
first day back but a printed shed of options is 
attached so you can budget and save. 
There is also a family option (only students 
at this school) for $45 
 
Grenfell Landcare will be visiting at 2pm to 
inform us about Microbats. 
 
Friday 21st May: (alternate Friday 28th) 
Cowra Small Schools Sports Association 
Athletics Carnival.  This year Greenethorpe 
will be organising this event.  We have 
already begun preliminaries and will be 
working through the checklist during the first 
few weeks. 
 
Greenethorpe P & C will have the option to 
run the canteen so we will be asking for 
helpers to assist with this.  It is a good 
fundraiser and usually raises in the vicinity of 
$1000 for the hosting school.  A decision will 
be made shortly and we will keep you 
informed. 
 

 
 
 
NAPLAN 
NAPLAN has been schedued for Week 4 this 
year which commences Monday May 10th 
May. 
 
 

P & C NEWS: 
 
Following a well attended AGM of the P & C 
we are pleased to announce executive 
positions as: 
 
President:   Sasha Murphy 
Secretary:   Anne Tilbury 
Treasurer:   Kiera Wills 
 
The following photo pages are shots of the 
fun our students had on the recent Cowra 
Festival Excursion and Japanese Gardens 
and  awards and Easter fund today. 
 
 
Wishing everyone a safe and Happy Easter 
with your families.   I am sure you will all 
enjoy the turning back of the clocks on 
Sunday at 2.00am 
 
   
 
 
 
Brent Cartwright  
Principal. 
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